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Comments: Thank you for allowing the public to comment on the proposed land swap in the Crazy Mountains of

Montana. I feel, as do most in the public sector, that this proposed land swap is a loss to the public. One might

even consider it suspicious how beneficial the land swap would be for private land owners, wondering if there is

corruption within the committee tasked with managing the landswap proposal.

 

Please do not move forward with this proposed land swap and reconsider other options that do not cost the

public and enrich the already wealthy land owners who stand to gain more than they trade. 


